
Notification of Water Main Flushing 

 

Newport Utilities (NU) will be conducting water main flushing starting the week of 7-22-2024 

at the following locations: 

End 4"" Ron Circle 

End 4"" Hillcrest Drive 

End 4"" Crestview Drive 

End 2' Carty Court Lane 

End 6"" Bluff Road 

End 6"" Fairfax Road 

End 6"" Peony Road 

End 2"" Good Hope Road 

End 6"" Allen Chapel Road West End (Pville Side) 

End 2"" Cottage Road 

End 2"" Jonquil Road 

End 2"" Lebannon Road 

End 2"" Cascade Road 

End 4"" Forest Hills Drive 

End 2"" Idle Road 

End 6"" Clear Creek Road 

End 2"" Clear Springs Way 

End 2"" 884 Shadowbrook Way 



End 2"" Sahdowbrook Road 

End 2"" 406 Oak Hammock Lane 

End 2"" Winterpark Trail 

End 2"" 303 Oak Hammock Lane 

End 2"" White Tail Drive 

End 2"" Windsong Drive 

End 2"" 845 Dawn Valley Way 

End 2"" Hidden Cove Road 

End 2"" Edenbrook Way 

End 2"" Edenview Way 

End 6"" Edenwood Way 

End 6"" Parrottsville School 

End 2"" Gilbert Street South End 

End 2"" Gilbert Street North End 

End 2"" Pheasant Way 

End 2"" Shennandoah Way 

End 2"" Barger Hollow Road North End 

End 2"" Barger Hollow Road South End 

End 6"" Baysinger Road 

End 6"" Luther Memorial Road at Smelcer Road 

End 2"" Aaron Road 
End 8"" North Highway 340 
   

Water main flushing is a necessary function for NU’s Waterline Maintenance Program, which maintains the 

system’s overall water quality.  

Although water will remain safe during this process, customers may encounter the following conditions during 

flushing:  

• A temporary drop in water pressure to your residence or place of business  

• Rusty, brown, or cloudy water (These conditions will subside after flushing is complete)  

• Avoid doing laundry during flushing operations  

After flushing operation is complete:  

• Open a cold-water facet and let water flow until clear. (When available, use an outside spigot) 


